May 6, 2009

DEAN KAMIENIECKI ACTING DEAN JONES DEAN RAMIREZ DEAN THORSETT DEAN VAN DEN ABBEELE

Dear Colleagues:

RE: Non-Tenured Faculty Development Awards

I write to inform you that due to the current budget situation the Non-Tenured Faculty Development Awards program will be discontinued beginning with allocations that would have been awarded in the 2009-10 academic year. The funding allocated to you in October 2008 and already disbursed for the 2009-10 academic year awards will not be affected.

I appreciate your continued patience and support during this difficult fiscal time.

Sincerely,

David S. Kliger Campus Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor

cc: Committee on Affirmative Action and Diversity, Chair Bettina Apthekar Committee on Research, Chair Phokion Kolaitis
Planning and Budget, Free Moini
Planning and Budget, Fiona Weigant
Arts Division, Jan Cloud
Arts Division, Christina Waters
Baskin School of Engineering, Kathy Beattie
Baskin School of Engineering, Carolyn Hall
Humanities Division, Anne Callahan
Humanities Division, Terri Ediger
Humanities Division, David Symonik
Physical and Biological Sciences Division, Shari Hastings
Physical and Biological Sciences Division, Marilyn Wood
Social Sciences Division, Ellen Borger

Social Sciences Division, Nancy Lenox